
Dear friend, 

 

32 years ago this week, Jimmy Carter's surrender to the terror masters took a tragic turn in the deserts of Iran, 

where 8 brave young Americans perished trying to rescue their countrymen held hostage in Tehran.  

  

In the fog of war that day, Jimmy Carter blinked. And the ayatollahs in Tehran understood that he was weak. 

They have never stopped killing Americans ever since. 

  

If you support my efforts to change the wrong-headed appeasement policies toward Iran of President Obama 

and his Congressional proxy, Rep. Chris Van Hollen, please consider making a donation to my Congressional 

campaign. https://timmermanforcongress.netboots.net/contribute 

  

To learn the steps I believe we must take to avoid a repeat of these failed policies, I encourage you to read my 

article published by the Gatestone Institute today. 

 

http://www.gatestoneinstitute.org/3031/avoid-iran-defeat 

 

We owe it to ourselves and to our young men and women in uniform to get this right. They always get called 

upon to pick up the pieces when our politicians fail. And this time, failure is so tragically predictable. 

 

My opponent in Maryland’s 8th Congressional District has joined forces with the George Soros-backed J Street 

to put pressure on Israel and cave in to Tehran.  

 

Did you know that Van Hollen appeared at a J Street event on Capitol Hill last month, and has signed onto a J 

Street letter to pressure Israel into making unilateral concessions to the Palestinians, even though Israel has no 

Palestinian partner to negotiate with? 

  

If you agree with me that this is outrageous, please consider helping me to defeat Van Hollen by making a 

donation to my Congressional campaign. 

https://timmermanforcongress.netboots.net/contribute 

  

I guarantee you haven’t heard this from the national media, but Maryland’s 8th was dramatically changed in 

the latest redistricting, so that it has become competitive again. In fact, the voter registration (50.7% Democrat, 

49.3% Republicans + Independents) is almost identical to what it was in the 1990s, when a Republican 

regularly won this seat. 

  

I can win back this seat in November. Will you help?  

  

Let me tell you one more thing about Chris Van Hollen and J Street. 

  

At J Street’s annual dinner last month, Israel's Deputy Chief of Mission in Washington, Baruch Bina, 

reminded the group that Israel’s security policy can only be decided by the democratically elected government 

of Israel. Why? Because only the Israeli people pay the consequence if the decision is wrong.  

  

He asked that J Street stop pressuring Israel and stop lobbying Congress to pressure Israel if it couldn't be 

supportive of the democratically elected government of Israel. 

  

J Street was FURIOUS and actually deleted the speech from its website.  And now, in “retaliation” for 

Ambassador Bina’s truth-telling, J Street concocted a Congressional letter seeking to do precisely what 

Ambassador  Bina urged them not to do, put pressure on Israel’s government. 

  

My opponent, Chris Van Hollen, was one of the signatories. After all the fuss over Ambassador Bina’s speech, 

there is no way that Van Hollen’s signature was an accident, or an oversight. On the contrary: I believe it was a 



direct affont to the government and the people of Israel. 

  

Won’t you help me defeat Chris Van Hollen in November? 

https://timmermanforcongress.netboots.net/contribute 

 

I need your help now in order to build a strong campaign team. I have recruited a powerful campaign 

manager, with national experience on the presidential campaigns of Bush 41 and Bush 43, the McCain 

campaign, and the campaigns of a dozen members of Congress. But I need your financial help now in order to 

hire him. I need to urgently raise $16,000 to hire this person for the next two months.  Will you help”? 

https://timmermanforcongress.netboots.net/contribute 

 

Yours in freedom, 

  

Ken 

 

--  

Ken Timmerman 

Republican nominee for U.S. Congress 

Maryland District 8 

11140 Rockville Pike, #100-298 

Rockville, MD 20852 

Tel: 301-946-2918 

Campaign website: http://TimmermanForCongress.com 

Personal website: http://kentimmerman.com 

Paid for by Timmerman for Congress Committee, John A. Schaffer, Treasurer. 

By federal law, campaign contributions are not tax deductible, must be made with personal funds, are subject to federal 

contribution limits, and can only be accepted from U.S. Citizens and permanent residents. Contributions from corporations, 

labor unions, foreign nationals without green cards, and federal government contractors are prohibited. Federal law requires 

us to use our best efforts to collect and report the name, mailing address, occupation and name of employer for individuals 

whose contributions exceed $200 in an election cycle.  

 

We can now take online donations through the campaign website; checks should be made out to Timmerman for Congress 

Committee and can be mailed to the address above. 

 

Disclaimer:  If you do not wish to receive emails from my campaign, please reply to this message by placing 

“Unsubscribe” in the Subject line. 


